
Welcome to our News Roundup for 10 July 2025. 

Please circulate this widely so that the great events and opportunities

here can benefit as many as possible. Please feel free to copy and

paste any of this news for your own church's noticeboards or

newsletters.

Events Diary

150th Anniversary of the World Communion of Reformed

Churches 12 July 2:00pm at the American International Church,

Tottenham Court Road. Free tickets can be reserved here:

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/1257520550819?aff=oddtdtcreator

Aspiring to More Taster Sessions - Locally Recognised Worship

Leader Training on Tuesday 2 September 2025 at 19:30 to 21:30 via

Zoom training@urcthamesnorth.org.uk

Youth Mental Health First Aid 22 September - 1 October

www.bit.ly/youth-mhfa

Disability Awareness Sunday – 28 September 2025 

Festival of Church Music in Coventry Cathedral on Saturday 11th

October 2025 

Annual Dr Williams Lecture on Wednesday 29 October, at Senate

House, London University.

Leading Your Church into Growth (LYCiG) 24-26 November 2025 at

the Hayes Centre training@urcthamesnorth.org.uk 
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On 9th July 2025, over 5,000 people

came together at Westminster to call

on MPs to act now for a healthier,

fairer, safer future. It was one of the

biggest moments for climate and

nature this year, and the largest

mass lobby of the decade. 

 

Representatives of The URC and

Thames North Synod took part in

the Faith Photocall at The Climate

Coalition Mass Lobby.  Some of them

were able to meet with their MP and

were invited to ask them to back

bold, practical action by committing

to:

 

1. Deliver vital funding to

communities hit hardest by

climate change here and around

the world 

2. Cut bills, back UK jobs, and

secure a greener fairer future for

all 

3. Restore nature to create a

safer, healthier future

Perhaps you didn't make that

meeting but it is not too late to back

up this lobby with a letter to your

own MP reiterating these requests.

Please also share this beautiful video

far and wide

https://youtu.be/wN33flbwo8E?

si=KbX3hvpudSS_kPdI

 

The Vine Church Gardening Club is proud to have received a URC

Community award at the General Assembly 2025

https://youtu.be/wN33flbwo8E?si=KbX3hvpudSS_kPdI
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And here is a video about the work of the Vine Gardening Club at Vine

United Reformed Church, Ilford, one of the Highly Commended winners

of the 2025 Community Project Award sponsored by Congregational.

https://youtu.be/QCZ1-jTkhYI?feature=shared

Death of Keith Webster

It is with sadness that we record the death of Keith Webster, who passed

away on 2 July after a long battle with cancer.

Keith was a member of Chesham URC for over 40 years, serving as an

elder, with terms as Treasurer and Church Secretary.  He was also very

active in the wider church, taking on the roles of Secretary and President

of Chiltern District Council in the 1990s.  He was for a number of years

the Convenor of Synod Executive and accompanied the Moderator on a

visit to India in January 2009.

At Assembly level he served on various committees including MIND,

Stewardship Sub-Committee, Mission Council and latterly as Convenor of

HRAG.

He died peacefully at home, surrounded by family. 

https://youtu.be/QCZ1-jTkhYI?feature=shared


What's On

To book your place

Disability Awareness Sunday - theme 'Made in

God's Image'

Through the Roof have a short video of disabled Christian author Emily

Owen that can be played in churches, and Emily has also written the

materials for use in services on the theme of 'Made in the image of God'.

 

All the resources are free and include suggested hymns and songs,

prayers, etc, as well as Emily's video and ideas for the talk.

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/vine-urc-new-window-dedication-service-tickets-1435116444919?aff=oddtdtcreator


The date for Disability Awareness Sunday is 28th September, but

churches can use this material on any Sunday at all. The important thing

is to spread the message of welcome and inclusion for disabled people in

our churches.

 

I do hope you'll feel able to pass this information on to your contacts.

Here's the link for people to request the pack: 

Disability Awareness Sunday - Through the Roof

Vacancies

https://throughtheroof.org/forchurches/disability-awareness-sunday/




Safeguarding Training

Synod Training Dates 2025

To book a place on any of the training listed below, please email

safeguarding@urcthamesnorth.org.uk 

 

In person training is TBA and will be limited due to the timescales within

my role and existing cover period.

 

E Learning

Foundation Training and Safeguarding Coordinators Training are available

as e-learning courses.

Simply follow the links below to access the courses.

 

Foundation Safeguarding Training 

https://www.urclearninghub.org.uk/course/view.php?id=24

 

Safeguarding Coordinators Training

https://www.urclearninghub.org.uk/course/view.php?id=70
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Zoom Intermediate Safeguarding Training

 

Saturday 2nd August 2025 - 10.30am – 1.00pm

Advanced Safeguarding Training

Part 1 - Tuesday 16th September 2025 - 6.30pm – 9.00pm

Part 2 - Tuesday 23rd September 2025 - 6.30pm – 9.00pm 

If you would like to keep your inbox clear, please feel free to unsubscribe at the bottom of the

page.
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